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NCC to construct water and wastewater pipes in Öste råker 
for approximately SEK 150 million 
 
NCC Construction Sverige has been commissioned to extend the public water and 
wastewater pipes in the municipal district of Svinninge in the Municipality of Österåker. 
The client is Österåker Vatten AB through its parent company Roslagsvatten AB and 
the contract is valued at about SEK 150 million. 
 
The assignment includes the extension of public water and wastewater pipes in about 30 
detailed plan areas in the planned summer area of Svinninge. A total of 1,150 existing 
properties will be affected. After the extension, the Municipality expects a 25-30-percent 
increase in the development density of the area.  
 
The contract is a partnering contact between NCC, Roslagsvatten and the Municipality of 
Österåker and entails that NCC will submit financial calculations for each area. Once these 
financial calculations have been approved, the formal order will be made. The order total of 
SEK 150 million should be considered to be approximate since the order may be 
supplemented with some road reconstruction work.  
 
– The partnering form of cooperation is optimal for this type of work being carried out for a 
longer period of time. It means that all parties are involved at a very early stage and that we 
can discuss the assignment together and reach the most optimal solution, says Urban 
Sundström, Business Manager at NCC Construction Stockholm/Mälardalen Region. 
 
Work is scheduled to commence as the detailed plans become legally binding and is expected 
to extend for five to seven years. 
 
NCC Partnering is a structured cooperation format applied in the construction industry, 
whereby the developer, consultants and contractors jointly resolve construction assignments 
through open and trusting cooperation in which each party contributes complementary 
professional know-how throughout all stages of the project. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Lovisa Lagerström Lantz, Acting Press Relations Manager, NCC Group, +46 (0)8 585 523 
46, +46 (0)70 592 45 46 
 
 
All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.se 
 
NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC had in 
2007 sales of fully SEK 58 billion, with 21,000 employees.  


